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EUREKA POLICE DEPARTMENT 

604 C Street 

Eureka, CA  95501  

Phone:  (707) 441-4060 

FAX:  (707) 441-4334 

Date: 04/24/15 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

Subject: Missing Juvenile 
 

Contact:  PIO Brittany Powell 
 Desk  (707) 441-4388 

 Cell  (707) 601-5388 

 

On 04/23/15 at about 8:21 p.m., a parent called to make a missing person report for their 

12 year old son, Jeffrey Barrett.  The parent said that Barrett left their residence near the 

900 block of C Street after an argument.  Barrett was last seen at gas station near Grant 

and Broadway Streets in Eureka.    

Barrett is approximately 4’6”, blonde hair, and was wearing a black sweatshirt, dark blue 

jeans, and blue Nike shoes.  Barrett possibly has a girlfriend in the Fortuna area that he 

might be with.   

If you have any information on the whereabouts of Barrett, please call the Eureka Police 

Department at (707) 441-4044.  

PHOTO BELOW 
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